## PUBLIC NOTICE TO: RESIDENTS OF KINGSTON

The City of Kingston is seeking letters of interest from those wishing to fill the unexpired term created by the resignation of Council Member Randy Childs.

Per Article IV of the City Charter, any citizen who has resided in the City of Kingston for a minimum of one (1) year, is a registered voter, and is at least eighteen (18) years of age shall be eligible.

Those interested may submit a letter of interest, along with a resume, to City Manager David L. Bolling via email at <a href="mailto:Humanresources@kingstontn.gov">Humanresources@kingstontn.gov</a> no later than 4p.m. on March 29, 2024

Applicants will have the opportunity to speak at the beginning of the April 9, 2024 City Council Meeting and the vacancy will be filled that same evening.